
 

 

 

Notice of After School, Lunch and  

Holiday Club Closure 
 
   

         
 

Now that we have your attention please ask yourself - Will I be able to manage 
without the After School, Lunch and Holiday Club provision?    

If the answer to this question is no, then the club really needs your help as we 
are looking to parents and any other interested parties to join the current 
board of Directors. As Directors we all act in a voluntary capacity and have 
children who benefit from the provision. As they grow older however and 
move on to secondary schools, we need new people to get involved.  

Three of the existing Directors, myself included, are needing to step-down 
from our roles, with two of us moving out of the area. We therefore need new 
people to take over the roles of Chair and Responsible Individual, Secretary 
and Treasurer. 
 
We need people with a broad range of experience, knowledge and skills 
including HR and recruitment, IT, Accounts, Early Years, Education, Payroll and 
Fundraising but also people who are good at planning or have ideas about 
ways in which we can improve the service we offer. If you can spare an hour 
each month then we want to hear from you. 

Without new members, we cannot continue to operate. This means that we 
will need to review our position at the end of January and may be forced to 
issue notice of our intention to close at the end of this academic year.   
 
Please speak to Caroline Kane, myself or one of the other Directors for further 
information about how you can get involved.  

 

 

Donna Pillai - Director on behalf of the Board 


